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Dear Parent/Guardian,

I trust that by now your son has settled into life at King’s. As you may have noted from the school calendar,
Wednesday 26 September is perhaps the first opportunity for you to come into school and meet with senior
members of the school staff, Head of Year 7, as well as other parents of Year 7 students. The evening is
scheduled between 5.30pm and 7.30pm.

We would welcome the opportunity to meet you to hear your comments on the passage of your son from
primary to secondary education and to give you the chance to meet other parents. Upon arrival you will be
issued with a sticker to identify your son’s Form, which should enable you to seek out parents of other boys
in that Form for social or practical conversations about lifts home from school events and so on.

This event is an informal meeting for parents only and is not to be confused with the Academic Progress
Evening later in the year, when specific subject staff may be seen.

The first part of the evening (5.30pm - 6.30pm) will take place in the School Hall where there will be an e-
safety talk led by Alan Mackenzie who is an e-safety consultant. For many years Alan was the e-safety lead
at Lincolnshire County Council. As a CEOP ambassador he now works with schools and local authorities and
is a regular contributor to national newspapers.

All Year 7 students will attend a workshop during the school day to discuss issues surrounding e-safety. The
evening parent session will explore the risks to children whilst using digital technology. There will also be an
opportunity for parents to ask for advice and guidance about related e-safety issues.

The second part of the evening will take place in the Old School from 6.30pm — 7.30pm.

I would be grateful if you could return the reply slip to your son’s Form Tutor or email
admin@kings.lincs.sch.uk by Monday 17 September to confirm you can attend the evening. Please do not
hesitate to contact me should you have any questions in relation to this letter.

Yours sincerely,
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Mr J P McCormick
Head of Year 7 and Transition
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Please return to: Form Tutor or email admin@kings.lincs.sch.uk by Monday 17 September 2018

Pupil’s Name: Form:

o I expect to attend the Year 7 E-safety talk and Informal Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 26
September at 5.30pm. [ ]
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Head Master: Simon Pickett BSc
Brook Street, Grantham, Lincolnshire NG31 6RP
Tel: (01476) 563180 Fax: (01476) 590953 Email: admin@kings.lincs.sch.uk / finance@kings.lincs.sch.uk
www.kings.lincs.sch.uk
A Company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales. No: 07706900



